
 

 
                                                                                                               Monday 9th September 2024 

  
Year 4 – Local walk  

  
Dear Parents/ Carers,   
  
This half term, the children in Year 4 will be learning about trade as part of their learning 
journey: Where does my food come from? 
 
In their Geography lesson, children will be exploring different foods and their origins. How 
the food has been transported to the UK, the effects on the environment and what types of 
food are produced in the UK. To support their learning, the children will plan a local walk, on 
which they will identify the local shops and restaurants selling food.  
   
  

Details are as follows-   
  
Date:  Monday 16th October 

  
Time:  11:00- 12:00 

  
Place:   Local walk  
  
Travel:              Walking  
  
Cost:  Free  
  
Lunch:  Children will have lunch at school as normal  
  
                        
Full school uniform must be worn. Please also ensure they have outdoor clothing (e.g. 
raincoats/sun hats) appropriate for the weather.   
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Tariq 

 
 


